
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  Sally Nash, Director of Planning and Zoning  

 

Date:  July 19, 2021 

 

Subject: O-27-21, Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless - Lease Agreement 

 

 

The purpose of this ordinance is to introduce a lease agreement between the City and Cellco 

Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless.  Verizon will apply for permits after obtaining this lease to 

install small cell wireless facilities and other operating equipment in the City on certain City-

owned property.  This includes such structures as utility poles, street light poles and other 

structures and buildings. 

 

Prepared by Sally Nash, Director of Planning and Zoning  


